
STATE OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF 

PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION 
GRANT AGREEMENT

DATE: 10/17/2022 

TO: Steven C. Braun, PE, Director of Transportation Development 

FROM: Sharon Jackson, Administration: Grants Section 

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF TIME  

CONTRACT NO.: Contract: G1Q94 (I-95 Express Service Capital) 

Financial Management NO.: 437282-1-94-01 

The Public Transportation Grant Agreement between the Florida Department of Transportation and Broward 
County, dated, December 20, 2020, (“Agreement”) is scheduled to expire on 12/31/2022.  

The Recipient, Broward County, requests an extension of the Agreement to 03/31/2024 for additional time to 
complete the Project for the following reasons: For the purchase of an MCI bus – delivery expected in 2023. 

The Department agrees to the requested extension of the Agreement. All of the terms and conditions 

of the Agreement and any amendments thereto shall remain in full force and effect. 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the Parties have executed this Amendment on ___________________________ 

(to be completed by Department). 

AGENCY  STATE OF FLORIDA, DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSPORTATION 

By: _______________________________ By: _______________________________ 

Name:  ___________________________  Name: Steven C. Braun, P.E.  

Title: _____________________________  Title: Director of Transportation Development 

STATE OF FLORIDA, DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSPORTATION Legal Review: 

       ________________________________________ 

Reviewed and approved as to form:
Andrew J. Meyers, County Attorney

By: ________________________________
      Angela J. Wallace,
      Transportation Surtax General Counsel
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